Joni Teter & Matt Appelbaum Housing Legacy Day
January 19, 2023

Matt Appelbaum and Joni Teter have selflessly decided to donate a home to benefit
affordable homeownership through the Housing Legacy Program. Their legacy will grow

and endure through their contribution to affordable housing in Boulder.

The Housing Legacy Program facilitates the donation or bequest of homes by Boulder

homeowners wishing to leave a legacy of affordable homeownership for future generations.

Both Matt and Joni are longtime advocates for affordable housing in Boulder and are
excited to make a tangible contribution to Boulder's affordable housing efforts through this
donation. Throughout their lives and through their civic activism, they have demonstrated a
commitment to continuing Boulder's values of diversity and equity. Matt Appelbaum served
on City Council for 18 years, from 1987 to 1995 and from 2007 to 2017, including five
years as Mayor. Matt was also a member of the city's affordable housing working group. Joni
Teter has served as a member of various boards including the city's Planning Board, the

Boulder Urban Renewal Authority, and the Library Commission.

Joni and Matt's appreciation of their privilege to be able to purchase property in Boulder
and build wealth, combined with their desire to give those with lower incomes the same
opportunity, has led them to action.

Joni Teter and Matt Appelbaum should be recognized and celebrated for their contribution

to the community, as well as their ongoing support and dedication to permanently

affordable homeownership in Boulder.

We, the City Council of the City of Boulder, Colorado, declare January 19, 2023, as

Joni Teter and Matt Appelbaum Housing Legacy Day

And urge all members of our community to recognize this special occasion.

S

Aaron Brockett, Mayor




